Daisy's Destruction

Anyone have any idea where I can find a copy of this? . Jun 7, 2018
Rose Ryder was called a “monster” by neighbors after she lost her
three-day-old baby to drowning in the bathtub. Sarah Hagen. The
mother of three called cops but no one responded to her cries. Apr 17,
2017 Daisy's Destruction. The site features more than a dozen snuff
films. Jun 22, 2018 Recently, Susan Murphy, a mom from Mc Adoo,
Georgia, launched a GoFundMe campaign to help pay for a mental
health evaluation for Peter Scully. Apr 25, 2019 The most disturbing
crime of all time is that of the 'daisy's destruction'. . Dec 7, 2017
Daisy's Destruction - Dark Web Horror and News Podcast. So, a
couple of friends of mine and I started a podcast, Dark Web Horror
and News. If you have time, we'd love you to listen. Mar 22, 2019
Daisy's Destruction - Dark Web Horror and News Podcast Peter
Scully. Peter Scully (born November 12, 1956) is an American
convicted pedophile and ritual child murderer. Apr 12, 2016 News.
The site features more than a dozen snuff films, and the official (by
Peter Scully) site's legal and contact page is also online. Oct 4, 2018
"Daisy's Destruction" is a website where children are being tortured
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and murdered. I think this is the most disgusting site out there. Oct 19,
2018 The site features more than a dozen snuff films, and the official
(by Peter Scully) site's legal and contact page is also online. Oct 4,
2018 The site features more than a dozen snuff films, and the official
(by Peter Scully) site's legal and contact page is also online. Oct 19,
2018 The site features more than a dozen snuff films, and the official
(by Peter Scully) site's legal and contact page is also online. Oct 4,
2018 The site features more than a dozen snuff films, and the official
(by Peter Scully) site's legal and contact page is also online. Oct 19,
2018 The site features more than a dozen snuff films, and the official
(by Peter Scully) site's legal and contact page is also online. Oct 4,
2018 The site features more than a dozen
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Daisy's Destruction

2020. Nov 2, 2019 The creator of a dark web video known as Daisy’s
Destruction that featured 3 adults torturing an infant has been
sentenced to life in prison. Peter Gerard Scully was found guilty of
one count of child pornography. History The film was originally
uploaded in 2012 to Youku, a Chinese video-sharing website known
for its controversial content. On July 20, 2019, Redtube deleted 10
videos depicting child rape, produced by the Daisy's Destruction
website. The video was featured on a September 2012 episode of
Child Predator Alert, which examines pedophilia. Screenshots of the
videos were first posted online in 2016. On October 5, 2019, Peter
Gerard Scully was arrested after being indicted by a federal grand jury
on four counts of distribution of child pornography. Summary of the
video The video depicts three adults torturing an infant girl Daisy by
hitting her on her head with an ashtray, tossing her in the air, pushing
her into a wall, and pulling off her sweatshirt. Reaction to the video
The videos received negative reaction from Internet users. Many,
including Anti-Child Porn, believed that the parents of the child
involved should be charged. The latter called the video "one of the
most horrific videos they have ever seen" and claimed that Daisy was a
young girl while the video depicted pedophilia. Some of the other
comments against the video include: "Karma is a bitch." "Scully, you
disgusting piece of shit, what the fuck did you do to that little girl?
That's just sickening! She was a baby! A fucking baby! What a sick
fuck you are. I hope you rot and die in your own filth and vomit." "I
look at it as an opportunity to make your piece of shit life a living
hell." "You should feel so special every time your son looks at you
with those loving and compassionate eyes, and then he realizes that
you're a sick, fucking monster, and you made him watch his mother
being raped and tortured by a bunch of perverted monsters. You're a
fucking monster!" Scully has received death threats since being
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arrested in 2019. He has been described by critics as a "pervert" and
"pedophile." Redtube censored the video on October 5, 2019, but
resumed displaying the video on October 6, 2019. See also Infanticide
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